

Denton C.P. School

Weekly Newsletter

www.denton.e-sussex.sch.uk contactus@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk





Better Never Stops

5th May 2017

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome to the end of another exciting week.

Dates for next week:

Monday 8th May - Thursday 11th - Year 6 SATs week

Please contact the School Office should you require any further information.

Postcard Competition

Thank you to all the children who took part in our London Athletics and Para-athletics World Championships Postcard Competition! All postcards were sent off to London for judging before Easter. Well done to Tom B (Puffins), Gracey H, Annabelle M, Sienna T (Dolphins), Minoa C (Penguins), Casey C, Lacie L, Ella-Grace T, Brooke M, Esther T, Ahmed K, Melody H, Charlie S, Louis D-H (Turtles), Alicia M, Sheldon S, Joshua D, Jessica P (Starfish), Amelia B, Emily W, Jazmine B and Hetty H (Whales). And a big congratulations to Tom, Sienna, Brooke and Jazmine who were our school competition winners! Beautifully presented designs and thoughtful messages to the athletes in clear, neat handwriting!

Year 6 SATs

Good luck to Year 6 who have the enviable pleasure of SATs next week. They have been working extremely hard gearing up for the national tests and are simply desperate to begin. Remember to have a good night's sleep and a plentiful breakfast beforehand!

PE Kit

If anyone has any 'old' PE kit, it would be very gratefully received; we will be able to find a happy new home for it! Many thanks.

Elmer Day!

David McKee's iconic tale of Elmer, a patchwork elephant is now so iconic that there is a national Elmer Day, which is on Saturday 27th May. We will be celebrating **Elmer Day on Thursday 25th May** (and not Friday 26th May as advertised in last week's newsletter!). Miss Blotz will be sending out further details very soon.

I hope you are all enjoying a fantastic term.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Guy Walsh Headteacher